Paint the Town Pink

Hello community partners, patients, and friends! Here's our final quarterly newsletter of 2022. Read through and click on the links to learn more.

Breast Cancer Awareness Month

Oconee Valley Healthcare advocated for breast cancer awareness and prevention during the month of October by partnering with the Greene County Retired Teachers Association and St. Mary's Good Samaritan Hospital for a couple of activities. First, we met with the Retired Teachers Association in downtown Greensboro to "Paint the Town Pink". We spent the morning walking around to the businesses downtown and hanging pink ribbons. Secondly, we teamed up with St. Mary's Good Samaritan Hospital for our yearly initiative, the Power of One. The Power of One promotes taking steps to detect breast cancer early by offering free mammograms for ladies who meet certain criteria. Strong alone, unstoppable together!

VISIT OUR WEBSITE

PROVIDERS

Andrew Tam, DDS joined our Provider Team in November as our new dentist! We are excited to welcome him aboard!



Like us on Facebook and follow us on Instagram to see all our latest pictures and announcements!

ADVOCACY

Oconee Valley Healthcare applied for and was named a Gold Level Advocacy Center of Excellence (ACE). Achieving this status requires dedication to and prioritization of advocacy at health centers. "An Advocacy Center of Excellence, or ACE, is a Community Health Center or Primary Care Association that creates a culture of advocacy to ensure that policymakers at all levels of government commit to investing in affordable, equitable, and innovative care that health centers provide. ACE levels recognize consistent engagement, success, and demonstrated an ongoing commitment to making advocacy an organizational priority. ACEs are actively engaged and involved with NACHC and federal policy issues, as well as their state Primary Care Association and key state and local-level policy issues impacting health centers and their patients," according to the Health Center Advocacy Network website. We are so proud to have achieved this status and to join this group of elite Community Health Centers!



EMPLOYEE OF QUARTER 4 AND EMPLOYEE OF THE YEAR



OUTREACH

Our Outreach Team is gearing up for all Spring events! If you are hosting an event and think we'd be a good fit as a vendor, please reach out to Allison via email at acarter@ovhealth.org

WE'RE HIRING



We are currently hiring for multiple positions at all of our office

Join us in congratulating Sara Jarrell as our Employee of Quarter 4 and Employee of the Year! Sara works hard as our Medical Office Manager for the Lake Oconee Office and Wellness Center.

"Sara goes above and beyond her assigned duties as a manager to keep the Lake Office and Wellness Center running smoothly. She is always willing to take time out of her day to talk to patients, answer any questions the staff may have, and she is always a safe zone to discuss any issues that come up. Sara never misses an opportunity to educate the staff to better our work. Her work doesn't end at her assigned office she is willing to pitch in and help in any of out OVH family. She cares for our patients and staff whole heartedly. The work and dedication she puts into this company does not go unnoticed."

Thank you for all of your hard work and dedication to OVH.
Congratulations, Sara!

locations! If you are interested in learning more, please visit our website by clicking the button below!

Job Openings

OFFICE UPDATES

Our Greensboro Medical and Dental Office is closed due to damage caused by flooding. It is currently under construction, and we will keep everyone updated on its progress. Our Administrative Office, Sick Clinic, and Pharmacy are still open and operating.

FOLLOW US



